
LEGAL NOTICE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Proposed Budget for City of Tetonia, Idaho  
Fiscal Year 2020 (FY2020) 

 
 
A public hearing pursuant to Idaho Code 50-1002 will be held for consideration of the proposed 
budget for the fiscal year from October 1, 2019 to September 30, 2020. The hearing will be held 
at the Tetonia City Hall, 3192 Perry Ave, Tetonia, ID, at 7:00 pm on August 19, 2019. All 
interested persons are invited to appear and show cause, if any, why such budget should or 
should not be adopted. 
 

PROPOSED EXPENDITURES 
Fund                               FY18 Actual  FY19 Budget  FY20 Proposed 
General                 71,281   187,725     91,523 
Water     84,525     89,126     89,678 
Sewer   155,204   137,000   139,510 
 
Total All Funds  311,010  413,851  320,711 
 
 

ESTIMATED REVENUES 
Fund   FY18 Actual  FY19 Budget  FY20 Proposed 
General     197,800  187,725    91,523 
Water             1,081,670       89,126    89,678 
Sewer   170,433  137,000  139,510 
              
Total     311,010  413,851  320,711  
 
The proposed expenditures and estimated revenues for fiscal year 2019-2020 have been 
adopted by the City Council and entered in the Journal of Proceedings. Publication dates for the 
notice of public hearing are, 8/7/2019 and 8/14/2019. 
 
Jacquelyn M. Beard, Clerk/Treasurer       
 


